Sent: 8/11/2020 12:23:51 PM
Subject: Online Submission

08/11/2020

MRS C Baker

RD

Avalon Beach NSW 2107
rochels1@optusnet.com.au

RE: PEX2020/0002 - 5 Bowling Green Lane AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

Very supportive of Avalon Bowlo & this change of zoning & reclassifying, as long as it means
the land is protected from development, and remains in public hands for the future. Thank you
for suggesting this proposal. It is a win for the Avalon community. Would like to see a few more
native trees and bushes planted around the perimeter by NBC/Bowlo to enhance the area &
provide habitat for local fauna (without interfering with the greens or boules area).



